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News to Roar About!
The impact of your donations has never been more evident than this year. As I look

around I see the signs everywhere—in academic, athletic and extracurricular programs,
and in the arts. 

I realize that it is a choice to donate to The Lion Foundation and want to assure you
that your investment in our children is paying off!  Each year our students take what we
give them and bring back success. With that success comes confidence, future leaders
and outstanding global citizens. 

Thank you for your continued investment in “Our Children, Our Community and
Our Future.” If there is a specific program you would like to support, contact me at
robin@thelionfoundation.org. 

Robin
Robin Jones, Executive Director 

Save the Date…
August 11 – Kindergarten Party @
Camp Hill Swimming Pool 
7:30 pm – 9:30 pm

The Camp Hill Swimming Pool has
been reserved for a free event held just
for students (and their families) enter-
ing kindergarten next fall. (Note: The
rain date for this event is August 12.)
R.S.V.P. to Jen Chaplin by email at
jchaplin4@verizon.net or by text at
(717) 514-8085.

October 9 – The Lion Foundation Golf
Outing @ Carlisle Country Club

11:30 a.m. Registration, Lunch and
Silent Auction; 

12:30 p.m. Shot Gun Start
All proceeds for this event benefit

The Lion Foundation. Register or 
be a sponsor online at: 
www.thelionfoundation.org  
Thank you to our Title Sponsors:
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Alumni News…
August 5 – Camp Hill High School 
Class of 1977 Reunion 

The celebration begins in the afternoon at
Dennis’s house and continues in the evening at
Festivities in New Cumberland. The event is
$25/person or $40/couple. Spread the word
and R.S.V.P. to: Craig Bartlett
cbavfco@aol.com or Camp Hill Class of 1977
on Facebook.

October 14 & 15 – Camp Hill High School
Class of 1971

Alumni from the Class of ’71 are gathering
to celebrate their 45-year reunion. Tentative
plans include attending the Friday night
homecoming game, convening for a Saturday
afternoon activity and celebrating at an
evening party at the Caddy Shack. Check in
with the CHHS Class of 1971 Facebook page
or contact bartlettcraig77@gmail.com
(717/418-3240) for more information.

February 3 – The Lion Foundation Winter Celebration @ Radisson in Camp Hill
6 pm – 11 pm

Thank you to our 
Main Event sponsor:                               and Supporting sponsor: 
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Making Things Happen…
BANK VISIT

As a follow-up to their trip to JA Biztown where 5th
graders ran a simulated town, Mid Penn Bank invited
Eisenhower Elementary School fifth graders to their new
Camp Hill office on Market Street to witness a real bank in
action. According to the fifth grade teachers, highlights
included talking about counterfeit money, fanning (and
smelling) a stack of new bills, and visiting the vault to see
how it worked.  

DISTRACTED DRIVER ASSEMBLY
Jacy and Steve Good delivered a powerful message to Camp Hill High

School students last spring about the impact of distracted driving. During the
HangUpAndDrive assembly, funded by The Lion Foundation, they urged
students and adults to turn off their phones, even placing them out of reach—
in the glove box, the back seat or even in the trunk of the car—while driving. 

“I wanted to share with you that your HangUpAndDrive assembly really
impacted my daughter. She was anxious to tell me about the program. I
almost felt as I was there as she reiterated the conversation of the couple
almost verbatim. She felt it was an incredible program and was very impacted
by it.  Great job!” – Camp Hill High School Parent

Learn more about this program at HangUpAndDrive.com

NATIONAL QUIZ BOWL CHAMPS!
The Camp Hill High School Quiz Bowl team finished 3rd in the Small Schools

Nationals Championship, and 1st in the Very Small School Category, for this academ-
ic sport of the mind. Members of the team included Joseph Zullo, Ben Haas, Alex
Drda, Sydney Preston and recent graduate, Colton Sanden, who finished 5th individ-
ually in the U.S. out of 533 students. 

The national competition showcased 96 small school teams, and 12 very small
schools. 

“Thank you to The Lion Foundation for your generous support of the quiz bowl
team’s trip to the National Championship in April. Your support made it possible for
the team to travel to Chicago affordably and gain Camp Hill more success in the area
of quiz bowl than we’ve ever had before.” –Andrew Gianelli, Quiz Bowl Team Coach

ANNUAL APPEAL
We are grateful to all of the supporters who make a $25 annual donation to The Lion

Foundation. This year, donations over $75, if made by September 30th, receive the following
benefits:

$75 Camp Hill School District
INDIVIDUAL 2017-18 ATHLETIC PASS or POLLOCK ARTS CARD

$125 Camp Hill School District
COUPLE 2017-18 ATHLETIC PASS or POLLOCK ARTS CARD

$175 Camp Hill School District
FAMILY 2017-18 ATHLETIC PASS or POLLOCK ARTS CARD

The Pollock Performing Arts Center Priority Arts Card allows early ticket purchases for
Pollock Center events/classes and behind the scenes tours/events. CHSD athletic passes are good
for all home regular season sporting events. Passes will be mailed directly to you! Donate online
at www.thelionfoundation.org.



GRANT AWARDS DO GOOD
On May 18th, Camp Hill School District Superintendent, Patty Craig—together with John Kennedy, president of The Lion

Foundation, and its executive director, Robin Jones—presented a total of $17,700 in grants to the following programs:

$ 5,575       Eisenhower Honor Our Elders Program 2018
$ 1,120       Hoover 2nd Grade Hershey Butterfly Gardens Field Trip
$  139        MS Math Classroom Document Camera Mrs. Smeltzer
$  212        MS Literacy Project Mrs. Bolcavage 
$ 1,927        Jumpstart 1st Grade  Summer Reading Camp
$ 1,683        Eisenhower 3rd & 4th Grade Summer Reading Camp 2017
$  313        Hoover Special Education Flexible Seating
$  712        Hoover Recess/Hallway Transition Program
$ 2,500        Hoover Landscaping  Renovation Project
$  991        Eisenhower Special Education Bumble-Bee Room Enhancements
$  589        Eisenhower Additional Sick Bay Reclining Couch
$  500        MS School Store Reward Program
$  500        MS Lion PRIDE Reward Program
$  900        MS Cross Country Club Uniforms & Race Fees
$  100        HS Global Scholars Recognition Program
$  326        HS Science "Napoleon's Buttons" Bio Chemistry Books 
$  150        Summer Camps for Needy Students

YOUR DONATIONS AT WORK!

THELIONFOUNDATION.ORG

"The students and
teachers are significantly
benefiting in the class-
room, on the playing
fields, on stage and in
the community thanks to
The Lion Foundation’s
valuable funding.” –
Patty Craig, Camp Hill
School District
Superintendent

IMPACT OF THE POLLOCK CENTER
Each year, The Lion Foundation allocates approximately $300,000 from an endowment dedicated to maintaining and operating the Grace

Milliman Pollock Performing Arts Center. Thanks to this investment, which grows stronger with each year, our Camp Hill arts program
received a Hershey Theater Apollo Award for: Best Outstanding High School Play for Steel Magnolias; Outstanding Supporting Actress in a
High School Play for a glowing performance by incoming Senior, Natalie Blanton; and, Spirit of Theater Awards for recent graduate, Tessa
Eberlein, and incoming Junior, Mia Pertschi.  

Visit www.gmppac.org to learn more about what’s going on at the Pollock Arts Center.
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